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© Dear LG1PES.S students! The third edition of the Super7League school-level
football tournament approaching from October 21st (o 24th, 2024, and we are looking for
= motivated volunteers ready 1o make an impact. This is your chance to gain real-world
experience, develop your skills, and add a valuable achievement to your resume, from
managing operations to handling social media and registration etc, there is a role for
everyone.

Ead

We are offering you a fantastic opportunity to learn and grow. Volunteers will
receive certificates, refreshments, and many other benefits. If you are interested, please
send your name, course, and contact details before October 5th, 2024, to the provided
phone number. Do not miss this chance to be part of something great!

Contact Deputy Event Directors (M.P.Ed 3rd Semester)
Jusneet Singh - (+91) 991111-6603
i Rishika Gupta - (+91) 753683-5680
Lalit Kumar - (+91) 971606-6953
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